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Sent: 15 December 2020 23:45

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan Feedback - serious objections to more development in Whitminster!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

To whom it may concern, 

 

I'm a resident of Whitminster village and I 

object to development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses as it will destroy the local 

character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl from Stroud through to Whitminster. 

 

I live on the boundary of this proposed site and have serious concerns about the environment including 

many existing protected species here, also essentially living on a building site for the next 15 years. There 

are many reasons why this development should not be given permission. 

I am part of a protest group for this development and we will be vehemently opposing it. 

 

Kind regards 

 

  

 

 

 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 


